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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 28, 1956

Ritter General Agency
Ninth Floor Gas & Electric Bldg.
Denver 2, Colorado

Re: Cecil S. Ringle
$5,000.00 one-well bond
NE NW Sec. 34-6N-4E
U. S. Casualty Company

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of December 19, 1956
pertaining to the above-captioned $5,000.00 one-well plugging bond.

This is to advise that we still have no evidence in our
well files to satisfy us that the well has been properly plugged. Until
such time as we have the proper forms and they have been approved,
we cannot terminate the bond.

Very truly yours,

A, L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary-Director
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cc: Cecil S. Ringle
3433 Purdue Place
Albuquerque, N. M.



